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                                                28th May, 2023 

 
 
Dear parents/guardians,      
 
The Office of the Principal, within St.Thomas More College, will be once again offering the ‘Walk-In Service’ 
during the summer months. Kindly find below the details of this service: 
 
Counselling Services for all students who require support: 
 
This service will be rendered by Ms Johanna Cutajar. 

 
This service is aimed for students that during the year were seen by guidance teachers or one of the college 
counsellors, and also for others whose needs arise during the summer months and therefore feel the need 
for help and support. 
 
In this case, in order to make use of the service, they/you can call on 25986027 between 8.00am and 1.00pm 
to make an appointment.  
 
We encourage your kind selves as parents to support your children to make full use of these services which 
are being offered for the benefit of all students at St. Thomas More College. 
 
 
We would like to wish you a fruitful and restful summer with our best wishes. 
 
  

Johanna Cutajar  
Principal Counsellor 
Warrant No. CCP 165 
 


